Seed the Change

Inbox

Λ_

Mon, Dec 4, 2017 at 11:28 PM

Reports

<notify@thepollinationproject.org>

Reply-To: Reports < reports@thepollinationproject.org>

To: Elias Nyirenda <elias.nyirenda@gmail.com>

Reply | Reply to all | Forward | Print | Delete | Show original

Dear Elias.

I am writing to let you know that we have received and read the final report for your grant. Congratulations on your accomplishments so far, the building looks wonderful. If possible, please send us an informal update once you've started seeing patients and the impact of this new facility. I want to thank you for being a part of The Pollination Project grantee family. Being able to stand beside you while you have done this work has been a wonderful experience for us. We have witnessed your dedication to making change in the world, and we are proud to have been able to support you.

While your grant is now complete, we do hope that you will continue to keep us updated on your work; we look forward to seeing you and your project continue to grow and make lasting impacts throughout your community, and possibly even beyond! We would also love to continue to hear any updates that you may have regarding your project or other personal accomplishments. Our grantee Facebook page has become a way for all of our grantees to network and share ideas and upcoming projects. We think it is a great way to bring together our global community of changemakers, so please do continue to post in this group!

Once again, thank you so much for the work that you have done so far, and for everything that is still to come. We look forward to witnessing you continuing to **#SeedTheChange**!

On behalf of The Pollination Project team,

Jes Walton

The Pollination Project Fax: +1 (510) 295-2587